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Up	and	Coming	Events	
	

November	1st		–	November	6th			

	
	
Election	Day!	
Tuesday	November	3rd	is	election	day	in	the	state	of	
Massachusetts.	Please	remember	to	cast	your	vote.		
Your	voice	and	vote	matters.	

	
	

Fall Open House 

Yes,	Hale	families,	it	is	that	time	of	year	again!	It	is	time	for	us	
to	hold	our	annual	Fall	Open	House	for	our	students	and	
families.	

Although	we	will	need	to	plan	for	and	host	a	virtual	event,	we	
encourage	all	of	our	families	to	attend	and	participate	with	us.	

Our	Open	House	will	take	place	on	Thursday,	November	
5th	from	5:30	pm	to	7:30	pm.	

A	special	link	and	agenda	will	be	sent	out	to	all	families	on	
Wednesday,	November	4th	in	preparation	for	our	event.		We	
look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	there!	

Please	Visit	Our	Website	and	Facebook	Page	

https://www.nathanhaleroxbury.org/	

Click	on	the	Home	Learning	Section	for	resource	tools	
and	materials	for	student	at-home	learning.	

Facebook:	https://www.facebook.com/Nathan-Hale-
Elementary-Roxbury-112557730157936	

	

It’s	Time	To	Fall	Back!	
	

On Sunday, November 1, 2020 we will end Daylight 
Savings Time. Daylight saving time, is the practice of 
advancing clocks during warmer months so that darkness 
falls later each day according to the clock. 
  
So, don’t forget to turn your clocks back one hour and 
get an extra hour of sleep. 

                  

WE NEED YOU MORE THAN EVER 

As we all know, the holidays are upon us and can add 
extreme stress and concern for many of our families. Given 
the conditions for which we all find ourselves in with the 
pandemic and school remote learning, we are all feeling 
extremely overwhelmed. We, the Nathan Hale School are 
committed to supporting those in need and will continue to 
do so throughout this time of COVID.  

Therefore, we will begin our collections for our annual 
Thanksgiving baskets and Give-a-Ways.  Please take the 
time to read the flyer that is attached to this weeks 
newsletter and respond accordingly. 

We thank you all in advance and know in our hearts that, 
“together we stand, but, divided we fall.” 

Let’s keep standing tall Nathan Hale! 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Teque & Mrs. Loughran 

EYES ON THE PRIZE 

This even has been postponed until November 7, 2020. 

 

	
	

	


